
1.  How do we find out which EHRs have a reliable ICD-10 crosswalk? 

Each EHR will have a unique process for developing its crosswalks so you will need to 

contact your vendor to determine how theirs will be developed.  You will also want to 

work with your vendor to customize your list of codes to include those most frequently 

used in your practice. 

AAN coding experts advise that you not rely on crosswalks, but rather encourage your 

coders to familiarize themselves with the specific subset of codes most commonly 

utilized in your practice.   

The AAN has created crosswalks from ICD-9 to ICD-10 for 10 commonly reported 

neurologic diagnosis codes.  The AAN has also created a list of questions to help you 

assess the preparedness of your EHR vendor. 

 

https://www.aan.com/uploadedFiles/Website_Library_Assets/Documents/3.Practice_Management/1.Reimbursement/1.Billing_and_Coding/2.ICD-10-CM/ICD10Crosswalk_PDF%20final.pdf
https://www.aan.com/uploadedFiles/Website_Library_Assets/Documents/3.Practice_Management/1.Reimbursement/1.Billing_and_Coding/2.ICD-10-CM/Updated%20Questions%20to%20ask%20ICD-10%20vendors.pdf

